

Mail To: P.O. Box 1459, Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1459 Telephone: (850) 224-3907 • Fax: (850) 681-2075 www.fhca.org

August 27, 2008

Clint Maun Maun-Lemke Speaking & Consulting, LLC 8031 W. Center Rd. Omaha, NE 68124

Dear Clint:

On behalf of the Florida Health Care Association, the Florida Center for Assisted Living and our members, please accept my sincere appreciation for your participation in our 2008 Annual Conference held earlier this month at the Rosen Shingle Creek Resort in Orlando. A copy of the summary of your seminar evaluations is attached.

Attendee evaluations of the Conference included such comments as "outstanding conference, great seminars, excellent speakers, the educational agenda was great." Obviously your presentation made a significant contribution to the overall success of the Conference and we thank you for sharing your time, talent and expertise with us as we Caucused for Quality.

Sincerely,

Ysonde Jensen

Event Planning Manager

orde Jenser

Enclosure